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Budget Priority Survey Results

Writt, Mac <Mac.Writt@seattlecolleges.edu>

Thu 1/10/2019 11�50 AM

To:  Staff_S <_OfficialSouth@seattlecolleges.edu>

Good Morning Staff & Faculty,
 
Thank you to all those who participated in the “Budget Priority Ranking Survey,” sent out on Dec. 7,
2018. The results from this survey are listed below. Overall, 116 staff and faculty members participated in
the survey anonymously. A reminder that these budget priorities were gathered based on feedback from
the Nov. 19 Budget Forum, and two subsequent follow-up surveys.
 
The results from this survey have been shared with President Rimando-Chareunsap and the President’s
Cabinet. College Council looks forward to working with Cabinet to ensure staff and faculty priorities are
considered in any upcoming budgetary decisions.
 
Mark Your Calendars!

·         Feb. College Council Meeting, 2/4, 1-2:30 p.m., JMB 140
·         Winter Quarter Budget Forum, 3/7, 11-1 p.m., CAH 107

 
Results from the 12/7 Budget Priority Ranking Survey:
Please rank the ten "budget priorities" below (1 = most important, 10 = least important).

1.       Reduce class cancellations.
2.       Invest more in the replacement of campus infrastructure (furniture/hardware) and/or increase our

custodial staff to provide better service.
3.       Increase student recruitment and outreach efforts.
4.       Focus efforts on adapting to our market/community needs and/or connecting industry to our

college’s programs.
5.       Consider hiring "grant writer" position for pursuing external grants and/or move important grant

funded positions to state funds.
6.       Create a more structured student experience for all students based on Guided Pathways

initiatives.
7.       Increase professional development with focus on equity, inclusion & diversity.
8.       Strengthen and prevent reduction of South FTE's.
9.       Generate revenue through rental of on-campus facilities and exploring facility naming rights.
10.   Expand capacity to serve undocumented students (hiring a person to facilitate this and/or

develop other areas or support).
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Thank you for your continued support!
-College Council
 
Mac Writt
Communications Specialist
College Council Co-chair
South Seattle College
mac.writt@seattlecolleges.edu
206.934.6875
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